
 

 
 

 

Dear Sirs/Madam 

I wish to completely and utterly appose the proposed Preferred Development Option! 

of a highway in its place. Shame on WBC. Anything to line your own pockets and Peels!!!  How do you sleep at 
night.??!  The lives and homes we have worked so hard for. I was born and bred in south Warrington and have 
over the years watched as more of our wonderful greenbelt has been eaten up by developers but this time you 
have gone a step too far !! 

Shocking communication from WBC at the beginning of the so called consultation in the middle of holiday 
season. Poorly ran consultation meetings where your representatives blatantly contradicted each other!! 

Latchford East Councillor Mundry has shown no support towards his constituents as he has a massive ulterior 
motive being on the planning committee. I call on Mr Mundry to step down immediately so we can have 
someone that actually cares about the people of Latchford and will therefore represent us fairly!! 

Shocked and appalled at WBC. You're about to ruin the lives of the majority in south Warrington and our 
children's future !! 

I will continue to fight to get this stopped!! 

Regards 

We are a town with some amazing and beautiful villages with a vast array of wildlife. My child feels safe to 
play out.  I have recently moved  disused railway track which has an 
abundance of wildlife. WBC together with Peel are looking to destroy this natural beauty to build a monstrosaty 




